
 
 
 

IMPORTANT BILLING INFORMATION 
FOR OUR CLIENTS: 

 
➢  If you are using insurance coverage to help cover your 

sessions, it is required that you provide complete and 
accurate insurance information on your intake form at 
your first appointment. If you don’t have it available, you 
must call or email us with the information within 24 
hours of your appointment. Otherwise, you will be 
considered self-pay and will be billed for services. 
 

➢ It is the client’s responsibility to verify their mental 
health benefits through their insurance prior to their 
appointment. If the insurance denies payment for any 
reason, the client will be responsible for the charges. 

 
➢ Utah Psychological Associates partners with Kareo.com 

for all billing services. Communication about account 
status and payments owed will be sent through email, so 
please be sure to provide us with an accurate email 
address. 

 
If you have any concerns or questions about this 

information please call or text 385-329-0881  
or email us at 

billing@utahpsychologicalassociates.com 
 
 

Thank you! 

Utah Psychological Associates 


